
 

© 2020, Regents of the University of Minnesota. University of Minnesota Extension is an equal opportunity educator and employer. In accordance with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act, this publication/material is available in alternative formats upon request. Direct requests to 612-624-2116.  Printed on recycled and recyclable paper with  
at least 10 percent postconsumer waste material.  

 

North St. Louis County 
Food Drive  
 

The north St. Louis 4-H County Ambassadors and the Youth In Action program invite 
YOU to join them as they partner with St. Louis County Extension, Rutabaga project 
and AEOA for a Food Drive on Friday May 22nd! 
 
Looking for a great way to “pledge your hands to larger service” and help north St. Louis County 
communities? Here’s how to help! 

 
Give Nonperishable Food items (which will be placed in the Rutabaga Projects Little Free Pantries)  

- Donations can either: 
o Be dropped off on Friday May 22  

 AEOA building in Virginia   
• (702 Third Ave S) drop donations by the backdoor (parking lot side)  

 Super One Foods South - 1111 17th St S, Virginia 
 Zups Stores  

o St. Louis County employees can drop off donations at GSC in Virginia in the tote 
located in the kitchen/break area on the first floor 

o Schedule a pick up- call 218-749-7120 or email lantzs@stlouiscountymn.gov 
Deadline to schedule a pick up is Friday May 15th.  
 Pickups can be scheduled in all areas of north St. Louis County (Hibbing, Virginia, Ely, Cook, 

Tower, Aurora, Hoyt Lakes, Buhl, Biwabik, Babbitt, Mt. Iron, Chisholm, etc.)  
 

Monetary Donations (will be donated to NE MN Food Shelves) 
- To give a monetary donation please: 

o Make checks payable to:  Arrowhead Economic 
Opportunity Agency  

o Mail them to:  
Kelsey Gantzer 
Food Access Manager, AEOA 
Rutabaga Project Manager 
702 Third Ave S, Virginia, MN 55792 
 

Thank you for your support! 
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